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For our first service project of the new year, Shine City Projects volunteers at the Las Vegas Rescue 

Mission on January 2, 2022. 

 

For the first service project of 2022, our Shine City Project volunteers spent some time at Las Vegas 

Rescue Mission!  

 

On January 2, 2022, our team of seven volunteers helped to pack meals with french fries and chili, 

chicken and rice, as well as bread, chips, and a cookie!  

 

In total, we packed a few hundred meals for the homeless!  

 

Afterwards, our volunteers did some kitchen prep washing potatoes and cutting onions and other produce!  

 

We hope that this could be a great start for the new year! 

 

 

 


